
Westerly Airport Association   

June 16, 2014  Dinner Meeting at The Bridge Restaurant 

     The meeting was called to order at 6:09 by Vice-President 

Sam Watrous.  There were 10 members and guests in 

attendance. 

   The treasurer’s report was given by Derek and accepted as 

read.   

   The recording secretary was not in attendance.  May’s 

minutes will be posted on the website. 

   The majority of the meeting was spent discussing all the 

details of the upcoming hangar party. 

  Derek presented a scholarship to Ben Brennan at the dinner.  

Other scholarships were awarded at the schools. 

  The WOW was discussed briefly.  It is scheduled for 

September 6.  Co-chairs are still needed. 

   A Board of Directors meeting will be held at Dooneys on 

Monday July 7 at 6pm.  We will also finalize Hangar party 

details at this time. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sam Watrous 


